
    

 

  
 

19th April 2021 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
RE: Headteacher Appointment 
 
Following interviews last week, I am pleased to be able to inform you that the governors have 
appointed Lucy Bouweraerts to be our new Headteacher from September 2021.  
 
Lucy is currently the Deputy Headteacher at Bowerham School and is a great appointment for 
our school – our gain and their loss. I am looking forward to working with her over the next 
term to ensure as smooth a transition as possible for our children. She will have opportunities 
to meet staff and children when visiting the school and hopefully (guidance dependent) you 
may get a chance to meet her as well.  
 
Whilst a smooth transition is an important focus of the next term, I remain the Headteacher 
until the end of the school year and will continue to be committed to providing the best 
education for our children.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Mel MacKinnon 
 
Mel MacKinnon 
HEADTEACHER 
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